
 Notice of Public Hearing (NOPH) 
Permit Number: 
PLN50880 SPR 
PLN50880 CUP 

Project Name: 
Winslow Hotel 

Hearing Date/Time: 
December 19, 2019 

@ 10:00 AM 

Hearing Location: 
City Hall 

Council Chamber 
280 Madison Ave 

Dear Property Owner: 

This is to notify you that the City of Bainbridge Island has received a Notice 
of Public Hearing for the location below. 

Site Location: 241 & 253 Winslow Way W 
Project Description: Hotel with 87 rooms, restaurant, banquet space, and 
courtyard. 

For more information on this project or to view the published legal notice, 
visit our website:https://www.bainbridgewa.gov/433/Proposed-Land-Use-Actions

To request a paper copy of this notice, you can: 
> Call us at 206-780-3750 
> Email us at pcd@bainbridgewa.gov 
> Visit us at 280 Madison Ave. N., Bainbridge Island, WA 98110 

Planning & Community Development Department hours: 
Walk-In/Appointments – Monday thru Friday, 8:00am – 12:00pm 
Appointment Only – Monday thru Friday, 12:00pm – 4:00pm 

Information subject to change 


